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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, BERKELEY

BERKELEY & DAVIS » IRVINE » LOS ANGELES « MERCED ¢ RIVERSIDE & SAN DIEGO a 5AN FRANCISCO i SANTA BARBARA ¢ SANTA CRUZ

GLOBAL ENGAGEMENT OFFICE 200 CALIFORNIA HALL
BERFELEY, CALIFORNIA 94720

Dear Vice President Jian Wang,

In consideration of potential and ongoing collaborations between the Universit of California, Berkeley
(UC Berkeley) and Fuzhou University (FZU) , I am writing to cordially invite vou to visit UC Berkeley
for the purpose of furthering cooperation between our two institutions.

The Global Engagement Office (GEO) at UC Berkeley is arranging a program at an appropriate time in
August or September for 5 days where you will meet with campus administraters and faculty members.
Please note that this office cannot assist visitors to obtain any necessary visa decuments and all costs
associated with the visit should be covered by Fuzhou University.

We look forward to welcoming you to Berkeley!

Sincerely,

Lisa Alvarez-Cohen
Vice Provost, Academic Planning
Senior International Officer

Global Engagement Office

200 California Hall, #1500

University of California, CA
94720-1500 Telephone: 510-664-5462
Email: geo@berkeley.edu

glebalengagement. berkeley edu
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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, BERKELEY

BERKELEY » DAVIS & [RVINE s LOS ANGELES « MERCED & RIVERSIDE  SAN DIEGO e SAN FRANCISCO i SANTA BARBARA e SANTA CRUZ

GLOBAL ENGAGEMENT OFFICE 200 CALIFORNIA HALL
BEREELEY, CALIFORNIA 94720

Dear Guanghui Wu,

In consideration of potential and ongoing collaborations between the University of California, Berkeley
(UC Berkeley) and Fuzhou University (FZU) , I am writing to cordially invite vou to visit UC Berkeley
for the purpose of furthering cooperation between our two institutions.

The Global Engagement Office (GEO) at UC Berkeley is arranging a program at an appropriate time in
August or September for 5 days where you will meet with campus administrators and faculty members.
Please note that this office cannot assist visitors to obtain any necessary visa documents and all costs
associated with the visit should be covered by Fuzhou University.

We look forward to welcoming you to Berkeley!

Sincerely,

Lisa Alvarez-Cohen
Vice Provost, Academic Planning
Senior International Officer

Global Engagement Office

200 California Hall, #1500

University of California, CA
94720-1500 Telephone: 510-664-5462
Email: geo@berkeley.edu

globalenzagement berkeley edu
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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, BERKELEY

BERKELEY « DAVIS « [RVINE » LOS ANGELES « MERCED » RIVERSIDE » SAN DIEGO = SAN FRANCISCO

SANTA BARBARA » SANTA CRUZ

GLOBAL ENGAGEMENT OFFICE 200 CALIFORNIA HALL
BERIELEY, CALIFORNIA 94720

Dear Dean Xinchen Wang,

In consideration of potential and ongoing collaborations between the University of California, Berkeley
(UC Berkeley) and Fuzhou University (FZU), I am writing to cordially invite you to visit UC Berkeley
for the purpose of furthering cooperation between our two institutions.

The Global Engagement Office (GEO) at UC Berkeley is arranging a program at an appropriate time in
August or September for 5 days where vou will meet with campus administrators and faculty
members. Please note that this office cannot assist visitors to obtain any necessary visa documents and
all costs associated with the visit should be covered by Fuzhou University.

We look forward to welcoming you to Berkeley!

Sincerely.

=< S 0l
Lisa Alvarez-Cohen

Vice Provost, Academic Planning Senior
International Officer

Global Engagement Office

200 California Hall, #1500

University of California, CA 94720-1500
Telephone: 510-664-5462

Email: geo@berkeley.edu
globalengagement berkeley edu




